
29.06.2020 

Dear All 

I hope you are well and happy. Mrs Sullivan and I hope you have had 

a good weekend and are looking forward to the time you can get out 

and about a bit more. We hope you are enjoying being with your 

special people and the work me and Mrs Sullivan are producing for 

you. We will continue to call you every week, however, if you are 

unsure about any work we have set please ask your adults to contact 

school and we will be happy to call you and talk you through what you 

need to do. 

We have some news. Mrs Sullivan has a new puppy. He is a French 

Bulldog and his name is Milo.  

 

Please go to this website 

1   https://www.darrellwakelam.com/downloads 

2.  Download full collection 

3. Make a cardboard castle shape and then 

make it into a Harry Potter inspired Hogwarts of your own design. Be 

imaginative and make it as original as possible. The instructions for 

the 3D work are step-by-step to make it easier for you. You can 

then add your own ideas for a new Hogwarts School building. 

I WILL GIVE A PRIZE TO THE BEST ONE. 

Please send a photo of your completed work to the school office. 

Good luck 

Mrs Nehra and Mrs Sullivan 

https://www.darrellwakelam.com/downloads

